## Year 4 Newsletter

## <u> Apríl 2016</u>

Term 5 got off to a brilliant start with our residential trip to Swattenden. We were so fortunate to have such good weather. The children (and staff) had a fantastic time, with many children facing their fears and overcoming them.

Swimming - Lilac class will be swimming this term.

Please ensure children bring a separate bag for their wet things.

Children can bring a piece of fruit to eat on the way back to school.

## The term 5 curriculum

English - we are basing our work around Kensuke's Kingdom.

Maths - we are studying fractions and measurements.

Science - We are learning about our digestive systems.

Topic - This term our Topic is Survivor.

PE will be on a Monday morning, please make sure your children have PE kits in school.

Dear parents and carers,

Thank you everyone for supporting the book fair at the end of term 4. We sold over £1000 worth of books which meant the school made £600 worth of commission to spend on topping up reading areas in classroom.

This is an amazing amount raised and the support you all gave is very much appreciated.

Happy reading!
Miss J Capes

## Matheletics Online Learning

Each week your class teacher will be setting Mathletics homework. Please support your child each week to complete the set tasks. You can access Mathletics through the following web address: www.mathletics.com Please speak to your child's class teacher if you are unsure of your child's login or need support to use Mathletics.

To ensure that your child progresses within reading, please support your child to read daily at home for 10-15 minutes in line with our homework policy.